
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cooler weather  

Please send children to school wearing the 

correct school uniform. 

Correct uniform includes: -Grey 

trousers/skirt-White polo top-Red school 

jumper/cardigan & Black shoes-Not 

trainers  

Please also send children to school wearing 

suitable waterproof coats for the cooler 

weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception admissions for 2025 

 

Please use the following link to apply 

for your child’s Reception place. 

 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/Synerg

yWeb/Schoo  

All applications need to be made by 15th 

January 2025. 

Please feel free to visit us and take a 

look around school. We just ask for 

you to call the office to book an 

appointment on 01254 54866. 

Uniform Policy 

We expect students to wear the correct 

uniform each day.  

Suitable hairstyles are part of our uniform 

policy. 

The school does not permit children to have 

‘extreme’ haircuts with designs- No tram 

lines. 

Please see the images below. 

  

Attendance 

Please make sure your children are 

attending school at all times. 

Children are to start school at 8:45 prompt. 

What a great start to the term- Let’s keep 

aiming towards our target of 96%. 

Reception – 94.8% 

Year 1-   95.7% 

Year 2 –95.8% 

Year 3 – 96.3% 

Year 4 – 93.9% 

Year 5 – 95.2% 

Year 6 –95.4% 

Well done to Year 3 with the highest 

attendance since September. 

 

 

 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Schoo
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Schoo


 

 

After School Clubs 

Day Club Year Group 

Monday MMA Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Tuesday Parent & Child class All year groups 

Wednesday Ed Start Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Thursday Ed Start Year 1 & 2 

Thursday Choir Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Friday Youth Zone Year 4, 5 & 6 

                               Please note- All children must be collected at 4:30pm 

                              MMA & Ed Start on a Wednesday are currently full. 

 

Pupil Voice 

    

 

 

Thank you to our Headboy and Headgirl for their 

lovely words. 

 

                Christmas events  

 

Friday 22nd 

November- Dress 

down day 

Children can donate 

chocolate  for the 

Christmas Fair. 

Friday 29th 

November- 

Christmas jumper 

day for the 

Christmas Fair 

School will close at 

3pm for the Fair to 

start at 3pm. 

Wednesday 4th 

December 

 

Christmas Disco 

KS1-3:30-4:30PM 

KS2-4:45-5:45PM 

Friday 6th 

December 

 

KS1 Nativity 

9am for 9:30pm 

start at St Luke’s 

Church 

Christmas  

Party 

Friday 6th 

December 

For KS1 

 

Tuesday 17
th

 

December 

For KS2 

Thursday 12
th

 

December  

 

Christmas 

Pantomime 

 

£7 per child 

Payment can be 

made at the office 

Wednesday 18th 

December  

 

Christmas Dinner 

Further details to 

follow on Class 

Dojo. 

Friday 20th 

December  

 

Carol Concert, 

Christingle and 

100% attendance 

In Church- Doors 

open at 9am for 

9:30am start 

Friday 20
th

 

December  

School closes at 

2pm. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Christmas Pantomime 

Children will be attending the Christmas panto on 

Thursday 12
th

 December. 

The cost for this is £7 per child. 

Payment can be made at the office or via Parent Pay. 


